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AEC  

Canberra ACT 

 

Re: Draft  plan for abolition of  federal seat of North Sydney 

 

I am a resident of Northbridge within the North Sydney electorate. I have resided in this electorate, with 

my family, since the early 1990's. Therefore, we are connected and deeply committed to this 

community. 

The population within this area is growing rapidly and will continue to do so given the volume of housing 

being constructed, particularly along the various transport routes which run through the electorate. It is 

a popular area to raise families and in which to work. 

We are a cohesive and invested community which is evidenced by the election of independents over the 

years as our representatives. 

The seat is of historical significance having been in existence for over 120 years. Surely this commands 

some respect. 

I strongly oppose the draft proposal that the seat of North Sydney be abolished and request foe it to 

remain intact. 

 

Yours faithfully,  

 

Patti Facer 

Northbridge 

11 July 2024 
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